
Letter of Attestation   
 

Date: December 8, 2021 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission (FCC) 
Equipment Authorization Division  
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046-1609 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
 
We, Laird Connectivity, LLC, state in relation to our Bluetooth LE wireless radio module, 
having model name Lyra P, and FCC ID number SQG-LYRAP, officially declare that the 
SRD Mode (2403-2481MHz) is not functional, and has been disabled in the module 
firmware at the manufacturer. 
 
Thank you for your attention and consideration, and any further questions or concerns 
can be directed to the undersigned authority below. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Brian Petted 
Technology Leader 
Brian.petted@lairdconnect.com 
Laird Connectivity, LLC 
W66N220 Commerce Ct. 
Cedarburg, WI 53012 
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